
 
Date:  September 30, 2024 

 
To 
BSE LIMITED 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
  

Scrip code: 524336 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Company’s Code of Conduct for Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulating, 
Monitoring and Reporting of Trading by Insiders, Notice is hereby given that the Trading 
Window for dealing in the Company’s securities will remain closed from Tuesday, October 
01, 2024 till closure of 48 hours after the date of board meeting where inter-alia, the approval 
of Unaudited financial results for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024 would 
be considered. 
 
Accordingly, Directors/Officers/ Designated Employees/ Related Parties/ Other Designated 
Persons of the Company and their dependent family members are now prohibited from 
trading in the Company’s securities during the period of closure of Trading Window as stated 
above. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For SHREE HARI CHEMICALS EXPORT LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
SANJAY KEDIA 
Whole Time Director & CFO 
DIN: 08556924 
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